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Thursday 17th January 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Our topic for next half term is Castles.  We would like to enhance the learning of the children by 

giving them a first hand experience of one of the country’s top castles, Warwick Castle. The trip will 

take place on Thursday 21st March. 

 

The school appreciates that, as we are travelling a long distance and visiting one of the top tourist 

attractions, cost may be an issue. As a result, we have subsidised the trip making it possible for us to 

go to this amazing venue and will only be charging £15 per child. 

 

We will be leaving for Warwick at 8.15am and so would ask pupils to be in school for 8.00 so that we 

can ensure we leave on time. We will be back at school slightly later than usual at approximately 

4.00pm. Updates to this time will be provided on the day.  

 

The 1988 Education Act requires us to ask you to contribute voluntarily towards the cost of this visit, 

rather than charging you directly for the full cost. However, if we do not receive sufficient 

contributions this visit will not be able to take place. We require that all slips and payments are 

given to the office by Friday 15th February.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Years 1/2 Team 

 

To:  Years 1/2 Team 

 

I would/would not like my child……………………………………..of class……………………………………. 

to attend the Warwick Castle Trip. 

 

I have made a payment of £_____ via ParentPay. 

 

Signed Parent/Carer ..............................................     

 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
 

       01487 822317   www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk  office@warboys.cambs.sch.uk 
 

http://www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk/

